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MounTaix SprinGs WATER
CORPORATION

PO Box 1166
Sagle, ID 83860-1166
208-610-4561

spring r@g com

Mr. David Weeks, Water Quality Engineer Feb. 12, 2025
Idaho Department of Environmental Quality

1410 N. Hilton St.

Boise, ID 83706

Mr. Scott Brown, P.E.
1319 North Division Ave.
Sandpoint, Idaho 83864

Mr. Weeks:

This is a will-service letter for Mr. Brown and his future potential
housing development on Bottle Bay Road in Sagle, ID. Mountain
Springs Water Corporation has the capacity of potable water to
provide 29 additional water hook ups for Mr. Brown. Currently he has
two additional hook ups in operation. This will serve letter is valid
through February 12, 2026. It replaces alt previous will serve letters.

Mountain Springs Water Corporation has reviewed and accepted the
proposed plans and specifications as presented by Mr. Brown. The
board of directors has voted and approved to own and operate all
parts of the water distribution system associated with the Bahia Del
Sol development. The transfer of ownership will occur after the
project has been completed, inspected and approved by DEQ with
the condition that Bahia Del Sol will take financial responsibility for
any repairs or deficiencies in the first year of operation.

If you have further questions, please call me at 208-610-5266.

Sincerely,

Gerald H. Lewis DVM
P.O. Box 33

Sandpoint, [daho 83864
ghlewis@yahoo.com



